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SEPA Comment Letter

January 06, 2022 Record ID: SR0268662

ATTN CHRIS BEALE

CITY OF PUYALLUP

333 S MERICIAN

PUYALLUP WA 98371
NCOMSTOCK@PUYALLUPWA.GOV

RE: SEPA Review, Larson River Road Storage #P-21-0087

Dear Chris Beale:

The Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department's Environmental Health Program received the above
mentioned checklist on December 07, 2021 and has the following comment(s):

The removal and installation of all Underground Storage Tanks (UST) in Pierce County must meet state and
Tacoma-Pierce County Health Department (Health Department) requirements. Prior to the removal of UST's a
permit must be obtained from the Health Department.If underground storage tank and/or contamination are
found, ensure to follow regulations for clean-up and removal of tank. Please contact Rob Olson at (253)
649-1856 for further information.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.
Sincerely,

L b

Eriéa Welborn
Environmental Health Specialist I
Environmental Health Division
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